

BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL RED NOSE DAY 2015



2nd March 2015

Dear Parents and Carers.

Red Nose Day is taking place on Friday 13th March and lots of exciting activities will be taking place across the school and in the week leading up to it. The theme for the red noses this year is spy/detective, so to keep with this theme the children will be taking part in a Carousel of activities across the school on Red Nose Day.

Other activities include:-

A sponsored walk will take place from Monday to Thursday with year groups staggering the time that they will go. So Year 3-6 will take part on different days. The walk will be for one mile starting and finishing at the school gates. Children are encouraged to collect sponsorship from friends and family. ALL children have been told NOT to knock on people's doors or to ask anybody that they do not know. A prize will be awarded to the person who raises the most money.

Children may wear a disguise of their choice e.g. a secret agent or a spy on Friday 16th March for a donation of £1.00. Please pay the class teacher on the day. Please note we are not allowing shorts or sandals.

Finally we are asking for cake donations to go towards a cake sale after school on RED Nose Day. Cake sales are always very popular and are successful because of your kind donations.

The charity team would like to thank you ALL for your continued support.

Many thanks

Mrs Clark, Miss Wilkinson, Mrs Thornewell, Mrs Atkins, Miss Down and Miss Lancley







